        [image: image1.png]WAKE COUNTY

PUBLIC SCHOOL SYSTEM





January 13, 2017
 Dear Parents/Guardians
       I wanted to take a moment to let you know about an upcoming medical leave I am needing to take. I will be undergoing surgery on January 19th and will be out from that point until we track back in March 6th. I want to assure you that I have taken the time to line up 3 substitutes that will continue to teach your children and follow the lessons that I have created for them. After the first week of recovery I will be picking up and grading assignments weekly for the students. I will also continue to be available on Google Classroom and through Twitter for the students. Grades will be updated in PowerSchools, so please continue to check there. Mrs. Kasse, Ms. Polashock and Mrs. Light have copies of the lesson plans I am leaving for the substitutes. They will continue to keep me informed of any adjustments I may need to make to keep the students on track with the content. 
    The substitutes that will be here for me are Debra Lewis, Colleen Blum and Elizabeth Hayes. All of these ladies frequently sub on our campus and are well aware of the Heritage Middle School expectations and procedures. I want to assure you that my goal is to continue to provide quality education and communication with the students even during my absence. Thank goodness technology allows that to happen.  I would ask that you direct any questions you have to Mrs. Kasse and she will get in contact with me. 
Google Classroom now allows me to add parent emails to the classroom so that you will receive updates when I add assignments or announcements to your child’s Google Classroom site. If you would like me to add your email to the Google Classroom please send me an email with the following information:
Your Child’s Name

Your email address

Thank you for your support and understanding during this time. 

Jennifer Kramer
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